
 

Welcome Back Dragons! 
We are so excited!  Monday, August 8th is 

“Independence Day,” where all students walk into the 
school independently.  We will have staff members 

outside at car line and stationed in the hallway to help 
them get to class.  Thank YOU, parents for trusting us 
with your children and helping us teach your students 

this important skill. 
 

Let’s Celebrate Dragon 
Independence! 

 

 
 

Dress your child in 
RED, White, and BLUE 

to commemorate the day! 
 

 


